

GOV. MSG. NO. 265

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

LINDA LINGLE

January 31, 2008

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-Fourth State Legislature State Capitol, Room 409 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the Report to the Twenty-Fourth Legislature, State of Hawaii, 2008, Pursuant to HCR 187, H.D.1 (2007), Requesting the Legislative Reference Bureau to Study Respite Care Policies and Programs in Other States and the Executive Office on Aging to Conduct an Inventory of Respite Care Services in Hawaii. In accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at www.hawaii.gov/health.

Sincerely,

LINDA LINGLE

Enclosures

3 FEB-1 A9:03

GLORGE WESTERS